
Montgomery College English and Reading

Department’s Minority Faculty Internship Program

(MCMFI)

O F F I C E  O F  E Q U I T Y  A N D  I N C L U S I O N

November 5, 2020
3:30pm - 4:30pm

Register here: http://bit.ly/MCMFIevent

Dr. Rodney Redmond, Instructional Dean of English and Reading,
and Dr. Elizabeth Benton, Professor of English and Program Director
of McMFI, joined by Professor William Martin, McMFI Intern 2020 and
Professor Ellwood Johnson, McMFI Intern 2021, will present their
experiences with the Montgomery College English and Reading
Department’s Minority Faculty Internship Program (MCMFI). Through
competitive processes each year, graduate students have been
awarded the internship that involves teaching at the college level;
participating in professional development; and completing scholarly
writing, research and conference presentations.  Facilitators will
share literature on minority faculty at the community college; the
process for developing the internship; the facets of the program; and
individual and shared lived experiences as colleagues in this
successful and rewarding internship program. 


